359 Clovelly Road
Clovelly NS¥ 2031
Tel:Home 665.5909
office 406.4288 -
May 1st, 1990

Mr. Peter Wiiliams
St .George Mini Mix
171 Bellevue Parade,
Carlton NS¥W 2218

Dear Peter,

This letter is to thank you most sincerely for yours and your staffs helping
us out completely with the initial stages of construction on the underwater
trail at Thompsons Bay.

Clearly, the underwater trail could not operate without secure anchors and
with you being abl€ to provide the concrete for the drums, we can rest assured
that they will be resting comfortably on the bottom of the ocean and hopefully
in the one_spot for a long time to come.

- Cconstruction at this stage is proceeding rather slowly as ve have been
hampered somewhat by slightly larger seas than anticipated but at the minute.
we are hoping for westerly winds which will give us a flat sea and good
working conditions.

T.am sorry Kevin Condon from Pro-Dive has had some difficultv in getting out
to you to collect the drums but he has been flat out with salvage jobs in

Brisbane and Lord Howe Island. As T write, he is currently trying to find
a ship up north somewhere. I trust the remaining drums to be collected from.
your yard are not inconveniencing you in any way.  Please phone me

immediately there is any problem.

Once again, many thanks Peter and as we get closer to completion I will Kkeep
you informed and hopefully ve will be able to acknowledge publicly your
assistance in this regard. 5

¥We certainly would not be able to start without it and by way of a copy of
&his letter, I am sending our thanks onto Hans Elsam at St. Peters.

Best wishes.

Rowe.
Copies: Hans Elsam, Pioneer Concrete,63 Grove Street, St.Peters,2044

Rick Poole,Pro-Dive,27 Alfreda Street, Coogee,
2034
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